## UNITED WE STAND FOR

# UKRAINE

Dates for your diary.

10.3.2022

First Holy Communion meeting at Corpus Christi.

19.03.2022

Choir Event at the Central Hall



### **Newsletter: Friday 4th March 2022**

**PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE** 

Thank you to each of our parents who have taken the time to complete our parent questionnaire. We are always looking for ways to improve our school and your comments certainly help us know what we are doing well and where we could improve. We are delighted to be able to share that 100% of respondents would recommend our school to someone else. Also, for every positive statement, (my child feels safe; my child is happy; my child achieves well etc) 100% of parents responded that they strongly agreed or agreed. The area that flashed up as being weaker was the question relating to parents knowing what the children were learning at school. For a number of years now, we have uploaded the curriculum overviews for each class/ each term to our school website. They can be found on the class pages. What this has highlighted is that perhaps we have not communicated this as well as we could have. So, if you would like to access the overview you will find them there. To ensure all parents have sight of this, we have also taken the decision to send home a paper copy too. Your responses to the questionnaire reflect what we feel about our school—it is a very special place with the most wonderful children, a great staff team and fabulous parents who support us in all we do. We thank you so much, and look forward to working hard every day to make St. Anne's the very best place for our children so they can continue to be the very best they can be.



UKRAINE

This week, every one of us has been shocked and saddened at the terrible events unfolding in Ukraine. As a sign of solidarity with our Ukrainian neighbours in Coventry, we will be showing our spiritual support through sending a 'Spiritual bouquet' to the local Ukrainian church. Each class will produce something to show their compassion, care, thoughts and prayers. If, as a family, you would like to add to this spiritual bouquet, please send your additions into school no later than Wednesday of next week. Throughout this season of lent, we will be thinking of ways to raise money for charities that are supporting the relief effort. Let's pray for an end to the war there, and especially for all of those affected.



#### **READING BOOKS**

Once again, I have had more books brought to me this week that have been totally destroyed at home. This saddens me greatly, as there is no excuse for the children not being able to return their school books in the way they leave school. I have had to spend another £1000 this week on replenishing books that have either been ruined or 'lost'. Please do not let baby brothers or sisters have access to the books unsupervised. Please keep the books away from the dinner table and please keep books away from drinks. Children need to learn from an early age how precious our books are. Together, we can teach them this!

SENDIASS Virtual Coffee Morning and 2 Free Online Sessions for Parents and Carers (Partnering with Coventry SEMH & Learning Team)

Does your Child or Young Person have (or may have)

Dyslexia?

Does your Child or Young Person display challenging behaviour?

Does your Child or Young Person have special needs? Would you like to meet other parents in a similar situation, along with a member of the SENDIASS team?

We are pleased to inform you that SENDIASS has partnered up with Coventry SEMH & Learning Team to run two online sessions providing information and support to parents and carers of children of primary (4-11) and secondary ages (11-16). See overleaf for session details.

'SENDIASS Virtual Coffee Morning'. Please see details below.

**SENDIASS Virtual Coffee Morning** 

Friday 11th March 2022 10am - 11.30am

See poster attached for more information

This is a session for Parents/Carers of Children or Young People with Special Educational Needs or Disabilities (SEND). The session offers a great way to meet other parents/carers who may be in a similar situation, and an opportunity to share with others in a friendly, non-judgemental environment, together with a member of staff from SENDIASS.

To book your place on this session please contact SENDIASS on <a href="mailto:iass@coventry.gov.uk">iass@coventry.gov.uk</a> or TEL: 024 7669

<u>Dyslexia Coffee Morning</u> <u>Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> March 2022 10am - 12pm</u>

See poster attached for more information

Supporting parents with information and discussion around dyslexia:

An opportunity for parents to discuss dyslexia and ask questions. Look at how to best support your children with their dyslexia and how to help them to understand it further. This session will give parents 'Top Tips' to help and empower children with dyslexia. Focusing on strengths and challenges and explaining dyslexic thinking skills. Working with school and the process of assessment.

### Well done to all of our stars. We are so proud of you!

	Star	Star	
Year R	Alicja	Eseose	
Year 1	Mickey	Kyron	
Year 2☆	Jean-Jacque	Brea	
Year 3	Victory	Isabelle	
Year 4	Chey	Kevin B	
Year 5	Emilia	Fredric	
Year 6	Gian	Alaska	

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated this week.

Layton, Natalia



Year Group	Helpful and loving	Attentive and kind	Listening and learning	Open and honest
1	16	9	40	3
2	5	4	98	
3	3	29	8	14
4	15	1	24	4
5	5		5	1
6	1	1	1	





